
The Department of Mathematics & Statistics
Invites you to its

Wednesday, April 24th 2019, 3:00pm – 5:00pm
Wells Conference Center, Room 3

The University of Maine is an equal opportunity/affirmative action institution.

Please join award recipients, graduating majors, and 
Pi Mu Epsilon inductees. 

Family and friends are welcome!

 If you plan to attend, please RSVP by Friday, April 20th

to staff@math.umaine.edu, leaving a message at 581-3900,
 or complete the RSVP google form.

Refreshments will be served.

2019 Scholarships, Awards, &
ΠME Induction Ceremony

With a short talk  
Simulating Hockey

By Dr. Bob Franzosa

mailto:staff@math.umaine.edu

